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D R O P   S P O T  

It has been such a wonderful week, with so many 
visitors! It all started on Monday when PCSO 
Heidi Lansley came in to start our Road Safety 
week with a special assembly. She has asked all 
children to take part in a Road Safety poster 
competition and looks forward to receiving all 
your entries. After the assembly she parked her 
police car on the playground for the Reception 
children to look around. After lunch Reception 
had a visit from Mrs Storey, who used to work as 
a vet. On Tuesday we welcomed our Reception 
parents for a phonics morning. It was very well 
attended and the feedback has been extremely 
positive. A copy of the presentation can be found 
on our website. Click here to access it. In the 
afternoon the children made their Christmas 
decorations. They are a wonderful reminder of 
their dinosaur topic and their time at Dropmore. 
Thank you to our helpers that afternoon. We 
couldn’t have done it without you! On 
Wednesday the Reception children arrived 
looking fabulous in their costumes and had lots 
of fun completing activities related to their People 
Who Help Us topic.  The highlight for them was 
of course a surprise visit from some fire-fighters 
and their fire engine. Thursday was a special day 
for our Year 1 and Year 2 children as they 
prepared for their film documentary premiere. 
They loved seeing so many parents as they 
walked into the hall on the red carpet and were 
so very proud to share their work. We will show 
the short films again after the Whole School 
Sharing assembly on Friday. Our Governors hope 
to see many of you there!  

I hope you have a lovely weekend! 

 
 

CELEBRATIONS 

THE WEEK AHEAD 
For a full list of dates, click here 

 

 Friday 29th: Whole School Sharing Assembly @ 9am 

 Saturday 30th: Christmas Fair 12-3pm 

 
Road Safety by PCSO 

 
Reception Phonics Morning 

 
Fire Fighters 

 
Fire Engine 

THANK YOU 
The children would like to say a big thank you 

to the PTA for the fun reflectors.  
We have been learning about the 

importance of being seen, particularly in the 
dark and these reflectors help to  

‘Be Bright, Be Seen’! 
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November 

19th Kaeden 
22nd Keira 

AWARD 
 Alfie, for sharing the beanbags 

with Dhiani. From Mrs Emmett 

 Dara, for picking up items. 
From Miss Douglas 

 Lana, for helping me find my 
cardigan. From Lulu 
 

 
ASSEMBLY CERTIFICATE 

Reception: Lily, for excellent 
effort in her writing. 
Year 1: Armaan , for great team 
work in our topic lessons. 
Year 2: Maddy, for fantastic 
effort and progress in handwriting. 

 

 
Fergus – Year 2 

For improving his handwriting 

 

 

THE WEEK IN PICTURES 
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